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UIIC, REVA University in association with School of Arts and Humanities organized and 

conducted a session on IPR and Copyrights on 5th of March 2020 to the students of M.A 

English2nd&4th Semester, 35 students attended the session for the same. The training was 

conducted by resource person, Ms. Arshiya Ambreen, Corporate Executive and Trainer, 

UIIC 

 
The IPR session was very interactive as well as informative. The students were imparted 

with knowledge on Intellectual Property Rights, the trainer explained the technical and 

complicated process of patent and its necessity through metamorphic references from 

several day-to-day life events, which made the session interactive and much easier for the 

students to comprehend. Students not only learned the necessary features for an idea to be 

considered for copy right but also apprehend the basic criteria before filling for copyright. 

The session brought clarity among the students the process of Copyright. Students were 

very curious and asked several questions to get proper understanding on various aspect of 

Intellectual properties and their significance.  

 

Following topics were covered: 

1. Introduction on Patents and Copyrights 



2. Importance and Significance of IPR and Copyrights 

3. Trademark 

4. Trade-secret 

5. Design 

6. Geographical Indications 

We would like to thank our Honorable Chancellor Dr. P. Shyama Raju Sir for providing all 

facility and supporting to organize such events. We also thank Vice Chancellor Dr. S.Y. 

Kulkarni, Registrar Dr. M. Dhanamjaya, Dean, Placement, Training, and Planning Dr. N. 

Ramesh. We would like to thank Dr.Payel Dutta Chowdhury, Director - School of Arts and 

Humanities, for providing all the facilities, support and encouragement towards organizing 

the sessions. We also thank to Dr. Kiran Kumari Patil, Director, University Industry 

Interaction Center, for the involvement in taking up and organizing the Program. 

We thank the coordinators and all the staff members involved for the successful conduction 

of the session 
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